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Sheplak, Scott

From: Linero, Alvaro

Sent:  Monday, October 10, 2005 3:24 PM

To: 'Shelly Castro'

Cec: tdavis@ectinc.com; Byron Burrows; Sheplak, Scott
Subject: RE: Fluxing

To: Shelley Castro ;
From: Al Linero

Re: Fluxing

Based on the information provided including the characteristics and amount of material, pollution controls
and infrequent nature, the described activity appears to be insignificant.

You have already provided the necessary information pursuant to Rule 62-213.430(6) that establishes the
notification protocol for insignificant activities at Title V facilities. You may want to update the information upon
confirrnation that the activity will or will not increase fusion temperature.

Call Scott Sheplak at 850-921-9532 if you have any questions.

Thanks.

Al Linero

From: Shelly Castro [mailto:sscastro@tecoenergy.com)
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2005 5:39 PM

To: Linero, Alvaro

Cc: tdavis@ectinc.com; Byron Burrows; Shelly Castro
Subject: Fluxing Generic Exemption Request

Al,

As per our conversation today, attached is the information you will receive tomorrow via federal express
requesting a generic exemption for Tampa Electric Company to be able to store and use flux at Big Bend
Station. TEC appreciates your immediate attention to this matter.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any guestions. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Shelly Castro

Engineer,

Environmental, Health & Safety
Tampa Electric Company

ph# 813-228-4408

fax# 813-228-1308

email: sscastro@tecoenergy.com

10/25/2005




